
Charlottesville Associates Partner with Nelson County Pantry during 
First Quarter 2022
Through our Thalhimer Gives initiative, several Charlottesville associates volunteered at Nelson 
County Pantry this week stocking and packing food for 250 families. The Nelson County Pantry is 
a member of the Blue Ridge Area Food Bank and every month members of the community come 
together to provide food for area families.

A member of the Blue Ridge Area Food Bank, the Nelson County Pantry provides supplemental food 
each month to approximately 250 households in the community. It is operated entirely by volunteers. 

https://nelsoncountypantry.org/

February 2022

Pictured (l to r): Francesca San Giorgio, Catalina 
San Giorgio’s Mom, who is a member and a 
frequent volunteer at Nelson County Pantry.

Pictured (l to r): Todd Free, Catalina San Giorgio.
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